
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWS LETTER 
 

Date : 15 Aug 2019 

To: All Travel Partners 

 

MALAYSIA DEPARTURE LEVY TAX (G1) 

 

Please be advised, a Departure Levy Tax (G1) will be implemented nationwide effective 

01st September 2019 for all tickets issued on/after 01st September 2019 and for travel 

on/after 01st September 2019 as announced by Government of Malaysia. 

 

 


